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“WORSHIP GATE FRIENDS”. 

Micky & Chantal from Wellspring Pentecostal church, 

bought church to their neighbours during the Easter 

weekend from their very own front garden. 

During this isolation time, Micky & Chantal moved 

their instruments, speakers and microphones onto 

their front lawn. They shared with songs, testimonies 

and the Gospel on Easter Friday, Saturday and 

Resurrection Sunday. 

Many of the neighbours bought out their chairs onto 

their front gardens. They joined in and enjoyed the 

service which was bought to them. 

In appreciation, children drew pictures to ‘Thank’ 

Micky & Chantal for the lovely songs. 

Neighbours are now asking if this can be an ongoing 

event every Sunday afternoon! 

This is definitely ‘church without walls’. Amen. 

 

 

 

 

WEARING THE ARMOUR 

OF GOD. 

Aunty Jan lead Sunday 

School during our ‘Zoom’ 

meetings. 

We were taught about 

how wearing the armour 

of God can help us 

everyday. 

Austin and Joshua made 

their own armour with 

the scriptures on. Well 

done guys. 

 

HAVE A FEW SPARE MOMENTS! CHECK OUT THE UPDATED WELLSPRING WEBSITE:- 

www.wellspringpentecostal.org.uk 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosie and Hannah displaying all their hard work. 

This is their rainbow for the NHS, showing hope that 

there is an end to every rainbow. 

It reminds me of the story of Noah, where God 

displayed His rainbow in the sky as a promise not to 

flood the whole earth again. (Found in Genesis 9:14-

15). 

Ephesians 1:18 says: I pray that the eyes of your heart 

may be enlightened in order that you may know the 

hope to which he has called you, the riches of His 

glorious inheritance in His holy people. 

 

 

THE MCBRIDES. 

Sarah, Nic and the girls have been home in China for 5 

weeks now and have settled down well. The Lockdown 

in China has slowly been opening up again, and life is 

almost back to normal. 

Sarah, and Nic have been in China for 12 years. They 

serve in diverse appointments, such as: Managing a 

Government baby room in the Orphanage, Assisting 

Orphan leavers to gain their independence, and help 

the ‘Left behind children’ in rural villages. 

PLEASE REMEMBER THEM IN YOUR PRAYERS. 

 NEW ZION: We are overjoyed and thanking God that 8 

families have now been moved from the slum area in 

Bangalore India into a 1 bedroom house with their own 

bathroom. 8 more families are now being assisted because 

of sponsors who donate £50 to each family for 6 months. 

We also sponsor 9 children into our financial care until they 

have finished their education for £30 a month. 

For more info, follow the link below and enjoy our journey: 

https://sites.google.com/view/new-zion/home 

 

 

 

IF YOU AND ANYONE YOU KNOW NEEDS PRAYER, OR ANY PRAYER REQUEST, PLEASE SEE OUR CONTACT 

DETAILS BELOW, AND WE WILL FORWARD TO THE WELLSPRING WHATSAPP GROUP TO GET OTHERS 

PRAYING TOO. 

https://sites.google.com/view/new-zion/home


 

Dear Wellspringers.  We would like to introduce you to Wellspring Pentecostal 

Church’s new logo. We felt this was significant and colourful. We aim to build our 

church totally on the Word of God. 

 

ONLINE ‘ZOOM’ WEEKLY MEETINGS 
 

SUNDAY: 11:00 COMMUNION SERVICE. 
(1ST SUNDAY OF THE MONTH, FAMILY SERVICE). ID 282564365 

SUNDAY EVENING: 18:30PM OLDER YOUTH MEETING, 
(FIRST & THIRD SUNDAY OF THE MONTH) 

TUESDAY: 19:30PM, PRAYER MEETING. ID 884685332 
WEDNESDAY: 10:30AM- 12:30PM, COFFEE MORNING. ID 140399412 

THURSDAY: 19:30PM, BIBLE STUDY. ID 81081361394 
 

 
 

CONTACT DETAILS. 

PASTOR GRAHAM & REV CHRISTINA WOULD LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU. SEE 

CONTACT DETAILS BELOW: 

EMAIL: pastorgraham@wellspringpentecostal.org.uk or 

revchristina@wellspringpentecostal.org.uk 

TELEPHONE: 020 8304 2273 

MOBILE: 07951 310044 OR  07540425427 

 

WE HOPE YOU HAVE ENJOYED READING THIS NEWSLETTER AND WE WOULD LOVE TO HAVE A 

MONTHLY WELLSPRING’S NEWSLETTER, BUT WE NEED YOUR TESTIMONIES, EVENTS AND 

CONTRIBUTIONS. THANK YOU. GOD BLESS YOU. 

mailto:pastorgraham@wellspringpentecostal.org.uk
mailto:revchristina@wellspringpentecostal.org.uk

